
As the weather 

starts to warm up 

and we all start to 

think about getting 

out & about more, 

here in the Amateur 

World we are 

gearing up for our 

trip up the top of the 

South Downs for 

VHF NFD. For us to 

do this we need 

volunteers firstly to 

join together on one 

or two evenings to 

do some cutting 

back.  I  have 

provided photos 

i n s i d e  t h i s 

newsletter from one 

of our successful 

evenings.  

We then need many 

volunteers to not 

only set up  & 

breakdown but  you 

are needed for 

operating during 

Saturday pm & 

Sunday am.  

If we are not to 

break camp we need 

at least 2 that are 

willing to sleep over 

as well!  

With the age of our 

membership do we 

do this event?   
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On June 10th it is 

o u r  y e a r l y 

celebration on top 

of the South 

Downs. Here we let 

our hair down. We 

do some radio. If 

you would like 

some form of 

snacks that evening 

you are welcome to 

bring some along to 

share. After we 

have had enough 

radio we go to the 

alternative Jack & 

Jill for a drink,  

Tea, Coffee or an 

Alcoholic beverage. 

VHF NFD Volunteers 2/3 July 

BIRTHDAY PARTY at JACK & JILL 
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on to our website & type 

in Fox Hunting you will 

find a beginners guide on 

how to do this fantastic, 

fun side of  Amateur 

Radio. 

We always end the 

evening very near a pub, 

so for those that don't 

drink there is always Tea 

or Coffee nowadays.  

Our  first Fox Hunt this 

year is on July 15th & we 

will be looking forward to 

this as we have had very 

few. 

If you are new to this & 

would like to get more 

involved in this side of 

the hobby you are 

welcome to come along 

with one of our members 

to see how it is done.  

There is also, if you go 

FOX HUNTING SEASON 15TH July 

Contact via website below or if you have something to put in this 
magazine please send to  m6zrj@damianway@plus.com 
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